
SENT BY EMAIL

Clerk of the Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929
suDreme@courts.wa.aov
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January 31, 2019

Dear Chief Justice Fairhurst,

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LLLT in Washington State.

I worked side by side over the last year with a LLLT firm that originally developed

inside of a law firm I worked for. I can tell you that I have personally heard clients

express enormous gratitude for the help they received. I have and will continue

to refer people who otherwise may not have access to the legal help they need.

I encourage the Supreme Court to expedite the implementation of its proposed

amendments to APR 28 for the benefit of the public.

Sincerely,

ScUo
Oksana Salo

425-578-4409
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